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May 2019 Newsletter 

Important Dates: 

Tuesday 5/7 & 5/21 Sing a Sign $5 per 

 class 

Sunday 5/12 Happy Mother’s Day!!! 

Friday 5/24 Preschool & Pre-K  

 Hop-A-Thon 

Friday 5/24 Pre-K & Enhanced Pre-K  

 Celebration  3:30-4:30 

Monday 5/27 Memorial Day BK CLOSED 

Happy Mother’s Day! 

We would like to wish all of our 

Moms a wonderful Mother’s Day! 

Relax and enjoy your day because 

you deserve it! 

May Fundraiser 

Hop-A-Thon 

Muscular Dystrophy Association disability 

awareness program will take place on Fri-

day 5/24. Packets will be sent home on Fri-

day to our Preschool and Pre-K groups to 

participate in our Hop-A-Thon. All money 

raised by Breezy Knoll will go to helping 

children in our area with muscular dystro-

phy. 

Mosquito & Tick Services May-October  

Once again, Big Blue Bug Solutions will be 

treating Breezy Knoll’s play yards 

(perimeters). They will be using professional 

products to reduce biting Mosquito and Tick 

populations by treating the resting and 

breeding sites selected by Big Blue Bug. 

This will start in May and end in October.  

Please remember to apply sunscreen 

and/or insect repellent to your child 

before arriving at Breezy Knoll. We will 

reapply in the afternoon. Also, we just 

want to give you a heads up that the 

May flies are out. 

Sunscreen  

If you would like us to apply 

Breezy Knoll’s sunscreen in the 

afternoons (Think Baby SPF 50), please 

make a payment of $12.00 for full time 

children or $6.00 for part time (a notice 

will be sent out next week).  

 REMINDERS  

 Please be sure your child has a set of 

spare clothes here at BK that is appro-

priate for the warmer weather.  

 For the warmer weather, please pro-

vide a hat and water bottle for your 

child. 

 Like us on Facebook! 

 When dropping off or picking up your 

child and you expect to be more than a 

few minutes, please park in an area 

which will not block other cars. Often,  

parents are in a hurry, and it is  frus-

trating to be blocked in and unable to 

leave.  

 Please be sure to check you child’s 

mailbox daily. 

Thank you! 

Transition Week in June 

During the second and third week 

of June will be our transition weeks 

into our Summer program. We will be sadly 

be saying goodbye to friends who are mov-

ing on to Kindergarten, while saying hello to 

some new friends. Julia will send notices 

out to the families whose child will be tran-

sitioning to the next group. If you have any 

questions please see Julia or April. 


